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Staff of the Pro-Cathedral - Very Rev Damian F. Canon O’Reilly, Adm.,                             

Monsignor Francis Walsh, P.C. , Fr Brendan Staunton, SJ, P.C.,                                                                     

Sr. Patricia Somers, RSC (Parish Sister) 

Thank You - weekend 20th/21st August - First Collection (Priests’) €980     Second Collection (Share) €810 

28thAugust 2016    

Summer Schedule 2016 
Continues until Sunday 4th September   

Mass Times (Monday to Friday) 

10 a.m., 11 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Church will open at 8 a.m. and close at 5 p.m. 

Mass Times (Saturday) 

10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 6 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Church will open at 8 a.m. and close after evening Mass  

Mass Times (Sunday) 

10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 6.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions 
Monday to Saturday after the 12.45 p.m. Mass 

 

There will be no daily                                               
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

 

Associate                

Member of the              

Dublin Diocesan    

Pilgrimage to 

Lourdes  
 

You may become an Associate Member of 
the Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes by making a voluntary offering 
after Mass at the table at the left hand side 
of the church. This money will go                     
towards sending sick pilgrims to Lourdes 
during the Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes from the 7th to 12th September. 

The enrolment sheets containing the 
names of the Associates will be placed at 
the Grotto during the Pilgrimage.  Mass 
will be offered for all Associate Members                                             
at the Grotto in Lourdes.                                                                                                                                                

Thank you for your support. 

 September Lunchtime Organ Recitals                                
Wednesdays at 1.15 p.m. - 2 p.m. 

7th  Gerard Gillen,                        
 (Titular Organist)     

14th  James Murphy                                                           
 (Maynooth University)  

21st  Simon Harden                           
 (DIT Conservatory of Music & Drama) 

28th  Robbie Carroll,                                                           
 (Organ Scholar, St. Mary’s 

 Pro-Cathedral with Niamh St John, 

 Mezzo-soprano)   

Culture Night at                                             
St. Mary’s  Pro-Cathedral                          

Friday 16th September  

The local Conferences of the 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
will do their monthly        

collection after all the 
Masses this weekend. 

We welcome the members 

of Dublin Lourdes Choir 
who will sing at the               

11 a.m. Mass this Sunday 
under the direction of Dr Sharon Lyons. 

World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation 

Laudato Si – On care for our common 
home – the encyclical letter of Pope 
Francis launched last year, continues to 
offer food for thought and action. 
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin will lead 
an ecumenical celebration inspired by 
this document  on Thursday 1 September 
at 7.30 p.m. in Clonliffe College Church 
to mark World Day of Prayer for the 
Care of Creation. All are welcome. 

To support the victims of the I t a l i a n     
earthquake - donations can be made in boxes 

provided at the back of the Cathedral. 


